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As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience about lesson, amusement, as skillfully as pact can be gotten by just checking out a book 85497 furthermore it is
not directly done, you could take on even more regarding this life, nearly the world.
We pay for you this proper as well as easy exaggeration to acquire those all. We provide 85497 and numerous book collections from fictions to scientific research in
any way. in the middle of them is this 85497 that can be your partner.
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System-Level Analysis and Design under Uncertainty Ivan Ukhov 2017-11-16 One major
problem for the designer of electronic systems is the presence of uncertainty,
which is due to phenomena such as process and workload variation. Very often,
uncertainty is inherent and inevitable. If ignored, it can lead to degradation of
the quality of service in the best case and to severe faults or burnt silicon in
the worst case. Thus, it is crucial to analyze uncertainty and to mitigate its
damaging consequences by designing electronic systems in such a way that they
effectively and efficiently take uncertainty into account. We begin by considering
techniques for deterministic system-level analysis and design of certain aspects
of electronic systems. These techniques do not take uncertainty into account, but
they serve as a solid foundation for those that do. Our attention revolves
primarily around power and temperature, as they are of central importance for
attaining robustness and energy efficiency. We develop a novel approach to dynamic
steady-state temperature analysis of electronic systems and apply it in the
context of reliability optimization. We then proceed to develop techniques that
address uncertainty. The first technique is designed to quantify the variability
of process parameters, which is induced by process variation, across silicon
wafers based on indirect and potentially incomplete and noisy measurements. The
second technique is designed to study diverse system-level characteristics with
respect to the variability originating from process variation. In particular, it
allows for analyzing transient temperature profiles as well as dynamic steadystate temperature profiles of electronic systems. This is illustrated by
considering a problem of design-space exploration with probabilistic constraints
related to reliability. The third technique that we develop is designed to
efficiently tackle the case of sources of uncertainty that are less regular than
process variation, such as workload variation. This technique is exemplified by
analyzing the effect that workload units with uncertain processing times have on
the timing-, power-, and temperature-related characteristics of the system under
consideration. We also address the issue of runtime management of electronic
systems that are subject to uncertainty. In this context, we perform an early
investigation of the utility of advanced prediction techniques for the purpose of
finegrained long-range forecasting of resource usage in large computer systems.
All the proposed techniques are assessed by extensive experimental evaluations,
which demonstrate the superior performance of our approaches to analysis and
design of electronic systems compared to existing techniques.
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Computational Complexity of some Optimization Problems in Planning Meysam Aghighi
2017-05-17 Automated planning is known to be computationally hard in the general
case. Propositional planning is PSPACE-complete and first-order planning is
undecidable. One method for analyzing the computational complexity of planning is
to study restricted subsets of planning instances, with the aim of differentiating
instances with varying complexity. We use this methodology for studying the
computational complexity of planning. Finding new tractable (i.e. polynomial-time
solvable) problems has been a particularly important goal for researchers in the
area. The reason behind this is not only to differentiate between easy and hard
planning instances, but also to use polynomial-time solvable instances in order to
construct better heuristic functions and improve planners. We identify a new class
of tractable cost-optimal planning instances by restricting the causal graph. We
study the computational complexity of oversubscription planning (such as the netbenefit problem) under various restrictions and reveal strong connections with
classical planning. Inspired by this, we present a method for compiling
oversubscription planning problems into the ordinary plan existence problem. We
further study the parameterized complexity of cost-optimal and net-benefit
planning under the same restrictions and show that the choice of numeric domain
for the action costs has a great impact on the parameterized complexity. We
finally consider the parameterized complexity of certain problems related to
partial-order planning. In some applications, less restricted plans than totalorder plans are needed. Therefore, a partial-order plan is being used instead.
When dealing with partial-order plans, one important question is how to achieve
optimal partial order plans, i.e. having the highest degree of freedom according
to some notion of flexibility. We study several optimization problems for partialorder plans, such as finding a minimum deordering or reordering, and finding the
minimum parallel execution length.
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Scalable and Efficient Probabilistic Topic Model Inference for Textual Data Måns
Magnusson 2018-04-27 Probabilistic topic models have proven to be an extremely
versatile class of mixed-membership models for discovering the thematic structure
of text collections. There are many possible applications, covering a broad range
of areas of study: technology, natural science, social science and the humanities.
In this thesis, a new efficient parallel Markov Chain Monte Carlo inference
algorithm is proposed for Bayesian inference in large topic models. The proposed
methods scale well with the corpus size and can be used for other probabilistic
topic models and other natural language processing applications. The proposed
methods are fast, efficient, scalable, and will converge to the true posterior
distribution. In addition, in this thesis a supervised topic model for highdimensional text classification is also proposed, with emphasis on interpretable
document prediction using the horseshoe shrinkage prior in supervised topic
models. Finally, we develop a model and inference algorithm that can model agenda
and framing of political speeches over time with a priori defined topics. We apply
the approach to analyze the evolution of immigration discourse in the Swedish
parliament by combining theory from political science and communication science
with a probabilistic topic model. Probabilistiska ämnesmodeller (topic models) är
en mångsidig klass av modeller för att estimera ämnessammansättningar i större
corpusar. Applikationer finns i ett flertal vetenskapsområden som teknik,
naturvetenskap, samhällsvetenskap och humaniora. I denna avhandling föreslås nya
effektiva och parallella Markov Chain Monte Carlo algoritmer för Bayesianska
ämnesmodeller. De föreslagna metoderna skalar väl med storleken på corpuset och
kan användas för flera olika ämnesmodeller och liknande modeller inom
språkteknologi. De föreslagna metoderna är snabba, effektiva, skalbara och
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konvergerar till den sanna posteriorfördelningen. Dessutom föreslås en ämnesmodell
för högdimensionell textklassificering, med tonvikt på tolkningsbar
dokumentklassificering genom att använda en kraftigt regulariserande
priorifördelningar. Slutligen utvecklas en ämnesmodell för att analyzera "agenda"
och "framing" för ett förutbestämt ämne. Med denna metod analyserar vi
invandringsdiskursen i Sveriges Riksdag över tid, genom att kombinera teori från
statsvetenskap, kommunikationsvetenskap och probabilistiska ämnesmodeller.
Astronomical Papers Prepared for the Use of the American Ephemeris and Nautical
Almanac 1895
Federal Register Index
Shivwits Grazing Management United States. Bureau of Land Management. Arizona
State Office 1979
The Chester White Swine Record 1922
Federal Register, ... Annual Index 1977
Department of Housing and Urban Development--independent Agencies Appropriations
for 1977 United States. Congress. House. Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee
on HUD-Independent Agencies 1976
Fostering User Involvement in Ontology Alignment and Alignment Evaluation
Valentina Ivanova 2018-01-04 The abundance of data at our disposal empowers datadriven applications and decision making. The knowledge captured in the data,
however, has not been utilized to full potential, as it is only accessible to
human interpretation and data are distributed in heterogeneous repositories.
Ontologies are a key technology unlocking the knowledge in the data by providing
means to model the world around us and infer knowledge implicitly captured in the
data. As data are hosted by independent organizations we often need to use several
ontologies and discover the relationships between them in order to support data
and knowledge transfer. Broadly speaking, while ontologies provide formal
representations and thus the basis, ontology alignment supplies integration
techniques and thus the means to turn the data kept in distributed, heterogeneous
repositories into valuable knowledge. While many automatic approaches for creating
alignments have already been developed, user input is still required for obtaining
the highest-quality alignments. This thesis focuses on supporting users during the
cognitively intensive alignment process and makes several contributions. We have
identified front- and back-end system features that foster user involvement during
the alignment process and have investigated their support in existing systems by
user interface evaluations and literature studies. We have further narrowed down
our investigation to features in connection to the, arguably, most cognitively
demanding task from the users’ perspective—manual validation—and have also
considered the level of user expertise by assessing the impact of user errors on
alignments’ quality. As developing and aligning ontologies is an error-prone task,
we have focused on the benefits of the integration of ontology alignment and
debugging. We have enabled interactive comparative exploration and evaluation of
multiple alignments at different levels of detail by developing a dedicated visual
environment—Alignment Cubes—which allows for alignments’ evaluation even in the
absence of reference alignments. Inspired by the latest technological advances we
have investigated and identified three promising directions for the application of
large, high-resolution displays in the field: improving the navigation in the
ontologies and their alignments, supporting reasoning and collaboration between
users.
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Content Ontology Design Patterns: Qualities, Methods, and Tools Karl Hammar
2017-09-06 Ontologies are formal knowledge models that describe concepts and
relationships and enable data integration, information search, and reasoning.
Ontology Design Patterns (ODPs) are reusable solutions intended to simplify
ontology development and support the use of semantic technologies by ontology
engineers. ODPs document and package good modelling practices for reuse, ideally
enabling inexperienced ontologists to construct high-quality ontologies. Although
ODPs are already used for development, there are still remaining challenges that
have not been addressed in the literature. These research gaps include a lack of
knowledge about (1) which ODP features are important for ontology engineering, (2)
less experienced developers' preferences and barriers for employing ODP tooling,
and (3) the suitability of the eXtreme Design (XD) ODP usage methodology in nonacademic contexts. This dissertation aims to close these gaps by combining
quantitative and qualitative methods, primarily based on five ontology engineering
projects involving inexperienced ontologists. A series of ontology engineering
workshops and surveys provided data about developer preferences regarding ODP
features, ODP usage methodology, and ODP tooling needs. Other data sources are
ontologies and ODPs published on the web, which have been studied in detail. To
evaluate tooling improvements, experimental approaches provide data from
comparison of new tools and techniques against established alternatives. The
analysis of the gathered data resulted in a set of measurable quality indicators
that cover aspects of ODP documentation, formal representation or axiomatisation,
and usage by ontologists. These indicators highlight quality trade-offs: for
instance, between ODP Learnability and Reusability, or between Functional
Suitability and Performance Efficiency. Furthermore, the results demonstrate a
need for ODP tools that support three novel property specialisation strategies,
and highlight the preference of inexperienced developers for template-based ODP
instantiation---neither of which are supported in prior tooling. The studies also
resulted in improvements to ODP search engines based on ODP-specific attributes.
Finally, the analysis shows that XD should include guidance for the developer
roles and responsibilities in ontology engineering projects, suggestions on how to
reuse existing ontology resources, and approaches for adapting XD to projectspecific contexts.
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Dispossession and Resistance in India Alf Gunvald Nilsen 2010-04-05 This book
deals with the controversies on developmental aspects of large dams, with a
particular focus on the Narmada Valley projects in India. Based on extensive
ethnographic fieldwork and research, the author draws on Marxist theory to craft a
detailed analysis of how local demands for resettlement and rehabilitation were
transformed into a radical anti-dam campaign linked to national and transnational
movement networks. The book explains the Narmada conflict and addresses how the
building of the anti-dam campaign was animated by processes of collective
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learning, how activists extended the spatial scope of their struggle by building
networks of solidarity with transnational advocacy groups, and how it is embedded
in and shaped by a wider field of force of capitalist development at national and
transnational scales. The analysis emphasizes how the Narmada dam project is
related to national and global processes of capitalist development, and relates
the Narmada Valley movement to contemporary popular struggles against
dispossession in India and beyond. Conclusions drawn from the resistance to the
Narmada dams can be applied to social movements in other parts of the Global
South, where people are struggling against dispossession in a context of
neoliberal restructuring. As such, this book will have relevance for people with
an interest in South Asian studies, Indian politics and Development Studies.
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Practical Problems in Income Tax - by Dr. R. K. Jain (SBPD Publications) Dr. R. K.
Jain 2021-07-03 An excellent book with thorough coverage for MA and BA classes,
also very helpful for the students preparing for various competitive and
professional examinations. 1..Important Definitions 2. Assessment on Agricultural
Income, 3. Exempted Incomes, 4.Residence and Tax Liability 5. Income from Salaries
6. Income from Salaries (Retirement and Retrenchment) 7. Income from House
Property 8. Depreciation 9. Profits and Gains of Business or Profession 10.
Capital Gains 11. Income from Other Sources 12. Set-off and Carry Forward of
Losses 13. Deductions from Gross Total Income 14. Assessment of Individuals 15.
Computation of Tax Liability of Individuals, .16. Deduction of Tax at Source 18.
Advance Payment of Tax , 19. Assessment of Hindu Undivided Family and Computations
of tax liability, 20. Assessment of Firm and Association of Persons and
Computation of Tax Liability, 21.Assessment of campanies, 22.Assessment of CoOpreative Socirties, 23. Tax Planning for New Business, Capital and Revenue
Expenditure Receipts Rebate and Relief in Tax
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System-Level Design of GPU-Based Embedded Systems Arian Maghazeh 2018-12-07 Modern
embedded systems deploy several hardware accelerators, in a heterogeneous manner,
to deliver high-performance computing. Among such devices, graphics processing
units (GPUs) have earned a prominent position by virtue of their immense computing
power. However, a system design that relies on sheer throughput of GPUs is often
incapable of satisfying the strict power- and time-related constraints faced by
the embedded systems. This thesis presents several system-level software
techniques to optimize the design of GPU-based embedded systems under various
graphics and non-graphics applications. As compared to the conventional
application-level optimizations, the system-wide view of our proposed techniques
brings about several advantages: First, it allows for fully incorporating the
limitations and requirements of the various system parts in the design process.
Second, it can unveil optimization opportunities through exposing the information
flow between the processing components. Third, the techniques are generally
applicable to a wide range of applications with similar characteristics. In
addition, multiple system-level techniques can be combined together or with
application-level techniques to further improve the performance. We begin by
studying some of the unique attributes of GPU-based embedded systems and
discussing several factors that distinguish the design of these systems from that
of the conventional high-end GPU-based systems. We then proceed to develop two
techniques that address an important challenge in the design of GPU-based embedded
systems from different perspectives. The challenge arises from the fact that GPUs
require a large amount of workload to be present at runtime in order to deliver a
high throughput. However, for some embedded applications, collecting large batches
of input data requires an unacceptable waiting time, prompting a trade-off between
throughput and latency. We also develop an optimization technique for GPU-based
applications to address the memory bottleneck issue by utilizing the GPU L2 cache
to shorten data access time. Moreover, in the area of graphics applications, and
in particular with a focus on mobile games, we propose a power management scheme
to reduce the GPU power consumption by dynamically adjusting the display
resolution, while considering the user's visual perception at various resolutions.
We also discuss the collective impact of the proposed techniques in tackling the
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design challenges of emerging complex systems. The proposed techniques are
assessed by real-life experimentations on GPU-based hardware platforms, which
demonstrate the superior performance of our approaches as compared to the stateof-the-art techniques.
Completion of Ontologies and Ontology Networks Zlatan Dragisic 2017-08-22 The
World Wide Web contains large amounts of data, and in most cases this data has no
explicit structure. The lack of structure makes it difficult for automated agents
to understand and use such data. A step towards a more structured World Wide Web
is the Semantic Web, which aims at introducing semantics to data on the World Wide
Web. One of the key technologies in this endeavour are ontologies, which provide a
means for modeling a domain of interest and are used for search and integration of
data. In recent years many ontologies have been developed. To be able to use
multiple ontologies it is necessary to align them, i.e., find inter-ontology
relationships. However, developing and aligning ontologies is not an easy task and
it is often the case that ontologies and their alignments are incorrect and
incomplete. This can be a problem for semantically-enabled applications. Incorrect
and incomplete ontologies and alignments directly influence the quality of the
results of such applications, as wrong results can be returned and correct results
can be missed. This thesis focuses on the problem of completing ontologies and
ontology networks. The contributions of the thesis are threefold. First, we
address the issue of completing the is-a structure and alignment in ontologies and
ontology networks. We have formalized the problem of completing the is-a structure
in ontologies as an abductive reasoning problem and developed algorithms as well
as systems for dealing with the problem. With respect to the completion of
alignments, we have studied system performance in the Ontology Alignment
Evaluation Initiative, a yearly evaluation campaign for ontology alignment
systems. We have also addressed the scalability of ontology matching, which is one
of the current challenges, by developing an approach for reducing the search space
when generating the alignment.Second, high quality completion requires user
involvement. As users' time and effort are a limited resource we address the issue
of limiting and facilitating user interaction in the completion process. We have
conducted a broad study of state-of-the-art ontology alignment systems and
identified different issues related to the process. We have also conducted
experiments to assess the impact of user errors in the completion process. While
the completion of ontologies and ontology networks can be done at any point in the
life-cycle of ontologies and ontology networks, some of the issues can be
addressed already in the development phase. The third contribution of the thesis
addresses this by introducing ontology completion and ontology alignment into an
existing ontology development methodology.
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Gated Bayesian Networks Marcus Bendtsen 2017-06-08 Bayesian networks have grown to
become a dominant type of model within the domain of probabilistic graphical
models. Not only do they empower users with a graphical means for describing the
relationships among random variables, but they also allow for (potentially) fewer
parameters to estimate, and enable more efficient inference. The random variables
and the relationships among them decide the structure of the directed acyclic
graph that represents the Bayesian network. It is the stasis over time of these
two components that we question in this thesis. By introducing a new type of
probabilistic graphical model, which we call gated Bayesian networks, we allow for
the variables that we include in our model, and the relationships among them, to
change overtime. We introduce algorithms that can learn gated Bayesian networks
that use different variables at different times, required due to the process which
we are modelling going through distinct phases. We evaluate the efficacy of these
algorithms within the domain of algorithmic trading, showing how the learnt gated
Bayesian networks can improve upon a passive approach to trading. We also
introduce algorithms that detect changes in the relationships among the random
variables, allowing us to create a model that consists of several Bayesian
networks, thereby revealing changes and the structure by which these changes
occur. The resulting models can be used to detect the currently most appropriate
Bayesian network, and we show their use in real-world examples from both the
domain of sports analytics and finance.
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